
Friends of Woore School 

Minutes of meeting – Tuesday 8th November 2022, 8.00pm via Teams 

 

In attendance: 

Hannah Roberts-Steele (Chair) 

Jenny Fuller (Vice chair) 

Lorna Reeve (Secretary) 

Jessica Lear (Treasurer) 

Eilisia Gill 

Helen Jackson 

Cat Robinson 

Vicky Jew 

Emma T 

Sarah Hankey 

 

Message from the Chair   

A big thank you to everyone for a really good year and our first whole year back fundraising since 

Covid! We had the best fete ever and to end a fantastic Halloween party. 

Treasurer report 

Debbie Owen has kindly done the accounts for us again and has noted that we have had a really good 

year and the most successful one to date. 

Net funds raised - £4,539.05 

Donations made to the school - £2,056.06 

 

A well done and thankyou should be put into the school Newsletter to highlight all the hard work and 

support in order to make this possible. 

Multimedia  

Congratulations to Hannah for keeping on top of this. 

To date we have 364 likes and 396 followers on facebook. 

The best response on posts comes from the Woore and Pipegate page. A follow up to the admins of 

this page may be needed as it can take a while for posts to be approved before showing. 

 



Change in Personal 

Everyone is happy in their current roles  

AOB 

Xmas book date for wrapping- Tuesday 6th December at 8pm at Cats house. Bring nibbles and fizz! 

82 books needed – Eilisia to action 

Secret Santa - £10 budget, names to be drawn – Jess to action 

Recruitment drive for new members – Claire and Lydia have expressed that they are thinking of re-

joining  

It has been noted that forest school could do with a bit of TLC so we could do a big fundraiser next 

year targeted at this so that we can work with Mrs Ward to refurbish what is needed – Jenny to action 

by talking to Mrs Ward 

 

 

 


